
 

 

 

CITY OF VAUGHAN 

REPORT NO. 4 OF THE 

TRANSPORTATION AND INFRASTRUCTURE  

ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

For consideration by the Committee of the Whole 
of the City of Vaughan 
on October 22, 2024 

 

 

The Transportation and Infrastructure Advisory Committee met at 9:35 a.m. on        
September 18, 2024, via electronic participation. The following members were present 
at the meeting:  
 
Councillor Rosanna DeFrancesca, Chair 
Regional Councillor Mario G. Racco 
Elias El Ferezli 
Guillermo Rybnik 
Oguzhan Tekin 
Aydin Yuce 
 

Staff  

Margie Chung, Manager of Traffic Engineering 
Christopher Tam, Manager, Transportation Planning and Engineering 
Alicia Jakaitis, Program Manager, Transportation Planning and Research 
Erynn Sally, Manager, Corporate and Strategic Communications 
Nicole Birrell, Communications Advisor 
Adelina Bellisario, Legislative Specialist 
 
The following items were dealt with: 
 

1. ACTIONS FOR TERM OF COMMITTEE - CONFIRMATION UPDATE 

The Transportation and Infrastructure Advisory Committee advises 
Council:  

1) That the presentation by Alicia Jakaitis, Program Manager, 
Transportation Planning and Research and Communications 
C1 and C2, Action Logs, were received. 
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2. INTRODUCTION TO MOBILITY ACTION PLAN AND 
TRANSPORTATION DATA MANAGEMENT STRATEGY 

The Transportation and Infrastructure Advisory Committee advises 
Council:  

1) That the presentation by Alicia Jakaitis, Program Manager, 
Transportation Planning and Research and Communication 
C3, presentation material, entitled, “Transportation and 
Infrastructure Advisory Committee” dated September 18, was 
received and referred to staff; and 

2) That the comments by Claudio Bevilacqua, Wycliffe Avenue,  
Woodbridge, were received. 

 

3. MEMBERSHIP UPDATE 

The Transportation and Infrastructure Advisory Committee advises 
Council:  

1. That the resignation of Ms. Tanya Nagayeva, be received;  

2. That the vacancies created by the resignation and the 
forfeiture of Mr. Andres Larios, be filled from the initial list of 
applicants which was brought forward during the appointment 
to non-statutory Committees for the 2022-2026 Term of Office. 

 

 

 

The meeting adjourned at 11:05 a.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Councillor Rosanna DeFrancesca, Chair 

 

  


